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PERSONNEL COMMITTEE 
 

16 January 2017 
 

Minute Extract 
 

 
526. EMPLOYEE CODE OF CONDUCT 

(Report PER296 refers) 
 
In reply to a Member’s question, the Assistant Director (Organisational & 
Service Development) stated that the Code of Conduct would be reviewed 
again in two years time. 
 
RECOMMENDED: 
 
 THAT, SUBJECT TO NO MATERIAL OBJECTIONS BEING RAISED 
BY UNISON, THE EMPLOYEE CODE OF CONDUCT SET OUT AT 
APPENDIX 1 BE AGREED AND IMPLEMENTED. 

 


